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Transervice Collective Agreement 
 
CEP Ontario and Quebec delegates met with the Company November 17th 
and 18th to update the Collective Agreement. The meeting was productive, 
allowing both parties to review contract language and discuss the intent and 
practices of various Articles.  
 
Additional time is needed to complete the update process.  
 
Once we finalize the review, your Committee will notify the field of 
ratification dates.  
 
Please note, with the holidays approaching and multiple schedules to 
coordinate, we will do our best to complete the review via conference calls, 
when practicable. Face to face meetings, if needed, will be as early as 
possible in 2009. 
 
In Solidarity, 
 
Chris Nascimento 
Dave Cox 
Alain Barbeau    
Jean Rondeau 
Denis Gagné      
Kim L.Beemer, National Representative 
Richard Chaumont, National Representative 
 
 
cc: Barb Dolan, Administrative Vice President CEP Ontario Region 
 Michel Ouimet, Executive Vice President, Quebec 
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